
  

     

       
      

   

            
    

   

       
    

   

   

     

  

   

RC120

Board of Fish, 

As SE gillnet fisherman, My sons and I oppose proposal 100. 

We feel its punitive to single out a gear group from a Regional Aquaculture Associations 
THA they pay into with zero ability to access those fish even when allocation target is no 
longer an issue. 

We strongly believe all gear groups need to be included in all Regional THA’s. The current 
SE allocation trends for all gear groups are correcting due to past Board action and new 
THA’s opening. 

Also, I do not recall any Seine group supporting removing themselves from the possibility 
of opportunity during the years they were way out of their allocation (94-03) like the Seine 
proposers are doing here. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Tim Grussendorf FV Christi Sea 

Cody Grussendorf FV Code 

Ty Grussendorf FV Quiet Storm 




